
UNDERGRADUATE 27TH AUGUST 2015 
 
ORIENTATION SEPTEMBER 2015 INTAKE 
 
The self sponsored students for September 2015 intake were oriented to the University of Nairobi, 
School of Economics. 
 
The students were taken through various School procedures and what is expected of them. 
 
The Director School of Economics thanked them for making the best choice to join University of Nairobi.  
She emphasized on good quality of self driven character to be able to self actualize in the academic field. 
 
In attendance was the 1st year Advisor Jasper Akello, the Associate Director, Exam Officers & students 
leasers ECOSA & non-teaching staff. 
 
 


